CIT Board Communique — April 2023

Welcome to our new and returning students and welcome back to our CIT staff as we settle in to the
2023 academic year.

2023 will be an exciting time for CIT and the Vocational Education and Training (VET) sector
nationally. The Board is committed to providing stroagd ClTasave oars pmovidigm f i f t



Critical to the work of CIT is



